
Year 1: Autumn 

Childhood KRP 

Key Questions  

Engage  

How does life change over time? 

Develop  

How does everyday life and childhood in the 
1950s compare to today? 

Innovate 

How can I make a knowledge organiser to 
share what I have learnt about this topic? 

Express 

How can I role play the different stages of 

Programmes of study 

History  

 Know and understand the history of these 
islands as a coherent, chronological narra-
tive, from the earliest times to the pre-
sent day: how people’s lives have shaped 
this nation and how Britain has influenced 
and been influenced by the wider world.  

 Understand historical concepts such as 
continuity and change, cause and conse-
quence, similarity, difference and signifi-
cance, and use them to make connections, 
draw contrasts, analyse trends, frame his-
torically valid questions and create their 
own structured accounts, including written 
narratives and analyses.  

 Learn about changes within living memory. 
Where appropriate, these should be used 
to reveal aspects of change in national life.  

 Understand the methods of historical en-
quiry, including how evidence is used rigor-
ously to make historical claims, and discern 
how and why contrasting arguments and 
interpretations of the past have been con-
structed.  

  Learn about changes within living memory. 
Where appropriate, these should be used 
to reveal aspects of change in national life.  

 Learn about events beyond living memory 
that are significant nationally or globally. 

English text types– autobiographies, non-
chronological reports and riddles (role play, spoken 
performance) 

RSHE– growing and changing, stages of life.  

Book List  

Wilfred Gordon McDonald Partridge  

Through the Years: Home, Entertainment, Getting Around 

Family (Tell Me What You Remember) – Sarah 

Ridley 

How Will I Grow? Mick Manning 

My Grandpa is Amazing – Nick Butterworth 

My Grandma is Wonderful – Nick Butterworth 

Once There Were Giants – Martin Waddell 

The Outside is Inside – Joe Morwood 

Riddle-Me-Ree – Online Riddles for Kids 

Vocabulary 

Artefact     past        Childhood       present   

changes   

Housewife     today      Museum       Victorian   

compare 

Timeline      events       

Companion Projects  

Our Wonderful World– Geography  

Mix it-Art and Design  

Funny Faces and fabulous features – Art and Design  

Everyday Materials-Science 

Human Senses– Science  

Shade and Shelter– D&T 

Ozzie 80 Opportunities  

 Plan a trip with public transport 

 Play an instrument 

 Build a Den 

 Visit St Oswald’s Church  

 Take part in a science experiment 


